
375 N. Wiget Lane, 
Walnut Creek, CA 94598 
Suite 250

Bill Gibson
Director, Regulatory Compliance 
and Support 
Gas Operations

925-974-4210 
Fax: 925-974-4102 
Internet: WLG3@pge.com

December 30, 2011

Ms. Michelle Cooke, Director 
Consumer Protection and Safety Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave., Room 2005 
San Francisco, CA 94102-3298

Re: California Public Utilities Commission
Self Identification and Correction Notice 
Contra Costa County, California - December 21, 2011

Dear Ms. Cooke:

The attached notification concerns a self identified non-compliance issue that PG&E is 
providing the Commission pursuant to Resolution ALJ-274.

On December 21, 2011 a PG&E mapping employee discovered that 16 plat maps had 
inadvertently not been included in the leak survey schedule resulting in distribution 
pipeline and services not leak surveyed within the five year time requirement which is a 
violation of 49 CFR 192.723(b)(2). Since this discovery, PG&E has taken immediate 
corrective actions as further described in the attached notice.

Redacted 0I RedactedPlease contact Redacted 
questions you may have regarding this notification.

for any additionalat

Sincerely,

/S/

Bill Gibson

Attachment

SB GT&S 0483155

mailto:WLG3@pge.com

